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Willapa Bay and Grays Harbor, with a number of unique ecosystems, and among the most
important estuaries in the U.S, are once more in danger of being sprayed with the toxic
neonicotinoid insecticide imidacloprid.

I oppose the spraying of Willapa Bay and Grays Harbor with any quantity of imidacloprid.
Although the "no action" alternative is acceptable, the only really effective and protective
alternative is restoration of the bays' ecology.
 


